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Superheroes to the rescue!  

This week we moved our learning on from learning 

about real-life superheroes to fictional superheroes 

and were very inspired by the fabulous artist, Mr. 

Fisher, who came in to show us how he creates 

superhero images and taught the children how they 

could do their own. Both classes worked with him to 

create their own class superhero (named by the 

children!) - we now have Ash Mash and Rowan 

Ranger!  

Mr. Fisher’s visit really helped to inspire our story 

writing and all the children worked hard to write 

their own story, introducing their own superhero, 

the setting their story was based in, a problem and a 

resolution. What excellent stories were written! 

In maths, we have been exploring doubles to 10. 

We’ve learnt a doubles song, played dominoes 

(calling out the doubles as we played) and used lots 

of practical resources to help to develop our 

understanding.  

During our forest school session we took part in 

superhero boot camp, superhero saving and 

superhero climbing, which was all so much fun. In 

our swimming session, we continued to develop 

water confidence and used a woggle to ride around 

the pool like a horse and then use it to develop our 

kicking legs. Great work, children!  

Looking at next half term: 

We will begin our new ‘Under 

the Sea’ topic! We will use 

drama to inspire us and 

respond to a story using the 

tales toolkit.  

In maths, we will look at how to 

share into equal halves using a 

variety of resources and even 

2D shapes!  

In PE, we will begin to practise 

our skills for sports day (see the 

date in the date section below) 

and in swimming we will 

continue to develop our kicking 

legs and work on our floating 

P.E. and Forest School Days: 

Forest school sessions will be 

every Wednesday. 

 PE sessions will be every 

Thursday (don’t forget shorts 

under tracksuit bottoms!) 

Swimming sessions will be 

every Friday. 

Dates for your diary:  

Half Term 

29th May - 2nd June 

INSET day (school closed) 

Monday 5th June 

EYFS School Trip (helpers still 

needed!) 

Thursday 29th June 

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 13th July 

It was so lovely of Mr. Spencer to come and help us 
plant sunflowers in our forest school area. The chil-

dren really enjoyed helping him! 


